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Welcome to December!  

 

           COUNSELOR CONNECTION 
It’s the Season of Giving! 

The holidays are exciting and kids love to make lists of what they want 
for gifts. Parents can also help their children think about ways to 
spread love by giving to others. Here are some ideas: 
 

• Draw pictures/Make cards to veterans, service members, police officers, 
nursing home residents and deliver them together 
 

• Collect canned goods or socks or toiletries for community outreach and give 
them to Salvation Army or another community agency 

 
• Brainstorm gifts of kindness with your children that they can give to their 

friends and family members…make cookies for grandma, help the neighbor 
pick up leaves on the sidewalk, make your teacher a thankful card, etc. 

 
• Practice gratitude by spending a few minutes each day naming the things you 

are grateful for…even make a grateful journal (with words or pictures) that 
you can “read” together every day! 

 
  

 
Loving to learn. Learning for Life. 

 



 

 

Conscious Discipline Corner 
Power of Free Will & Skill of Choices: 

Provide students with 2 positive choices of things that they can do and 
you are totally okay with them doing. Let go of the control and let 
them use their free will to choose between the 2 choices.  
 

“You have a choice.  You may do _____ or ______,   
but you may not  ________. Which works best for you?” 

 
Helpful Tips:  
For kids who are hesitant to make a choice, help guide them to a decision.   
For kids who refuse to make a choice, choose for them and move on.  
For kids who change their mind after the fact, remind them of their choice 
and stick to it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

December 6th  
      Wear your pajamas  
December 7th 
      Wear a Flannel    
December 8th  
      Wear a scarf & hat 
December 9th  
      Wear Hawaiian attire 
December 10th  
      Wear Holiday attire 
December 23rd – January 3rd 
      No School 
January 4th 
      Return to School 
 

 
Website: 

 
Contact: 

 
Social Media: 

www.sps.org 417-523-3200 @CampbellEarlyC1 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter! 

Important Upcoming Dates Cold Weather 

When cold temperatures are 
projected, it is important that 

students dress for the 
weather.  We go outside for 

recess when the temperature is 
32 degrees or above. If your 
child does not have proper 

winter gear, please contact us 
at 417-523-3230.  

 Nurse Note 

Make sure that your contact 
information is up to date with us! 

 

http://www.sps.org/
http://www.facebook.com/campbellearlyc1

